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HOP GROWERS OF AMERICA





Dear Mr. Weaver,
As a well-known, American agricultural crop hops production and processing is an area of interest not just for mass producers of hop products, but to home brewers as well. With the increase in home production comes an increased yearning to understand the beginnings and inputs of this American-standard crop.
Additionally, hops are one of Oregon’s and Washington State’s most valuable crops in terms of production. Any industry of such high regard is important to the image and representation of the states it is grown in.
The Hop Growers of America, a non-profit organization based in Moxee, Wash., will be hosting a series of tours the week of September 30, 2010. These tours will include Oregon hop production and harvesting, as well as production techniques in the Yakima Valley of Washington State and a trip to Full Sail Brewery.

We would like to extend to you an invitation to participate in these tours, and also to learn more about hops as a vital agricultural industry. I will call you to confirm attendance. In the meantime, if you have any questions or need help locating information, feel free to contact me at (509)555-5555.

Sincerely, 

Amanda Lowe

Public Relations Corrdinator

Hop Growers of America

(509)555-5555

amandalowe27@yahoo.com

